INSTITUTE FOR INTERNATIONAL STUDIES · COLLEGE OF EDUCATION · ERICKSON HALL

January 6, 1971

Professor K. G. Saiyidain P. O. Jamianagar New Delhi 25 India

My dear Professor Saiyidain:

I have just read your Christmas 1970 letter and I must tell you what a warm feeling it gave me to share your thoughts and activities during the past year. As I read about a year so full of human experience, I came to have a new appreciation of what "retirement" should be.

I am sad to learn of the passing of your eldest sister and other friends dear to you, but I am pleased to learn of your many other human contacts kept alive.

Cordially yours,

Cole S. Brembeck, Director

Institute for International Studies

Cole Municipe

and

Associate Dean, College of Education

CSB:rh